
 
 

GLS / C /602-23                                             CIRCULAR                                        12th January 2023  

    Class Photograph (Grade 6 & 7) 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
Please note that, the class photograph of your child has been scheduled on 16th January 2023. Please 
ensure that your child is neatly dressed in complete school uniform. We request you not to send your 
child in their P.E. uniform on the day of the photoshoot.  
 
The class photographs will be contemporary in style. It will be similar to the one appended.  
Please note: Absent students will not get another opportunity to be a part of the class photograph. 
 
Kindly make an online payment of AED 30/- on or before 16th January 2023 to receive a copy of the 

photograph by March 2023. 

 
The class photograph will serve as a memorable keepsake, particularly after 2 years of online learning. 

 

Warm regards, 

 
 Alexander  Asha                                    ردسنك ل أ  ا آش

 Principal                         المدرسة   مديرة
 genahC etamliC  - redeaL evitucExe     خ ان ملا   ي ر  غت  - ي ذ ي فتنل ا   يس ئ رلا

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


